Notice No..oheno. Date : 15.03.2022

It is for information of all staff and student that the Hon’ble Vice

Chancellor of Central Sanskrit University, New Delhi will visit this campus

on 20“.‘ March 2022, So Campus will remain open on 18t and 20t March
2022 (Friday & Sunday). Hence the presence of all the staff members on
above two days is compulsory. No one can avail leave on these days. In
exceptional case prior permission of the undersigned is most required.
Another two days as holidays will be declare later in lieu of
18.03.2022 & 20.03.2022 (Friday & Sunday).
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